July 2020 Newsletter



Welcome members & friends of EAA chapter 1241. Boy: this has been a very interesting year so far and pray that all of you have been fine and staying well. As you have known the Museum has been closed, but now is open cautiously. It has been hot, but the flying part is great. Although we will not meet again till August, your chapter has been active in doing things that I believe you can be proud of. Because of our scholarship fund which comes from you and the Museum donations. So far this year we have helped three new private pilots and looks like we will have three new private pilots by the end of summer. As you know those are young man and women in their teens. We have even had about four that have soloed but have not gone further.

Also, I have installed a new sign at the airport marquee advertising the Museum with a phone number to call.



Stay well and see you later this year. God Bless and God Bless the USA.

Ed Waldorf President